
                

Autumn term 2022 

1. 

 

Firstly, following our elections, the School Council was formed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Throughout this Autumn term we have held 4 meetings, in 

which we have learnt to follow agendas, take minutes and give 

apologies for our classmates if they are absent. 

We have enjoyed discussing how to further improve our 

school along with taking information and questions back to 

our classes to share and discuss further. 

The photo below is taken from our last meeting in which Miss 

Daley shared the tablecloths and the ‘scratch and sniff’ 

stickers which have been bought to hand out to children when 

they attend TOP TABLE. This was an action from the previous 

meeting. We are starting TOP TABLE again after Christmas. 

First one is for School Council children only on Friday 6th 

January 2023, where we will learn how to set it up and create 

a rota.  

We are excited! 

Here are some of the things we 

discussed in our 4 meetings this 

term: 

- Shall we re-introduce TOP 

TABLE? How do you earn 

your place? We selected 

three options which School 

Council came up with and 

went back to class to vote. 

Pupils decide. 

- Do we need more bins on 

the Playground? Compost 

bins for toast? 

- Given we have a NUT FREE 

school kitchen, how can we 

further raise the profile 

throughout the school? 

- Create a list of how we’d 

like to spend the money 

raised by FOSJ (PTA)? 

- If we had a school tuck 

shop, what would we sell, 

how would it be run, would 

it replace milk and toast? 

Talked at length about the 

difficulty of considering  

allergies & intolerances and 

keeping the cost down. 

- Can we improve the toilets 

in anyway? Hand dryers in 

the infant toilets are loud 

and a bit scary. 

- Discussed playground 

equipment. Basketball nets 

for KS1 playground. 

- Replace milk buckets & 

order more bamboo milk 

cups. 

TOP TABLE is when you have 

lunch with Miss Daley in the 

Oasis every Friday. If you are 

chosen by your class teacher, 

you can choose a friend to 

take with you. 

You will be selected for TOP 

TABLE if you show good 

behaviour on the playground 

and in the classroom. 


